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MEDIA RELEASE 
COMMITTEE ON THE NORTHERN TERRITORY’S ENERGY FUTURE 

2 December 2013 

INQUIRY INTO KEY CHALLENGES AND OPPORTUNITIES 

PUBLIC BRIEFING 

As part of its inquiry into challenges and opportunities associated with meeting the Northern 

Territory’s future energy requirements, the Committee on the Northern Territory’s Energy Future 

will be holding a public briefing with the Utilities Commission of the Northern Territory on 

Wednesday 4 December in the Litchfield Room, Level 3 Parliament House as per the schedule 

below: 

TIME Organisation INDIVIDUALS Presenting 

12.15 pm – 1.15 pm 
Utilities Commission of the 

Northern Territory 

• Dr Patrick Walsh: Utilities Commissioner 

• Mr Mike Robson: Associate Utilities Commissioner 

• Mr Peter Caldwell: Associate Utilities Commissioner 

• Ms Vanessa Sutcliffe: Director Utilities Commission 

 

 

END 


